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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 

this Advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials,  

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 

 
 

14TH COURSE ON FOOD SAFETY 
 

The Department of Nutrition, College of Public Health (CPH), University of the 
Philippines (UP) Manila will hold its 14th Course on Food Safety on October 21-25, 
2013 at the Press Room, Annex II Building of the College of Public Health, UP Manila. 

 
The participants are expected to benefit from the short course by equipping 

them with concepts and principles of food safety: the hazards in food and drink; its 
etiology, health and nutrition implications, prevention and control measures. This 
Course also aims to provide them with knowledge of the various food safety systems 
which they can apply in their respective institutions. 

 
The target participants to this activity are provincial/city/municipal health 

officers, nutritionist-dietitians, food technologists, school health officers, sanitary 
engineers and inspectors, food regulatory officers, hotel and food services managers, 
quality assurance managers, hygiene and sanitation officers, executive chefs, health 
education and promotion officers, teachers/educators and students from both public 
and private institutions. 

  
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-

disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.  
 
 More information may be inquired from any of the following:  
 

 Prof Ernani R. Bullecer, RND, MPH 
Course Coordinator 

 

 Ms. Lina M. dela Cruz 
Department of Nutrition, College of Public Health (CPH) 
University of the Philippines (UP) Manila 
625 Pedro Gil St., Manila 
Telefax Nos.: (02) 525-5858; (02) 521-1394 
Email Address: cphnutrition_dept@yahoo.com 
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